
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 28th January 

Safer Internet Day 8th February 2022 

School will celebrate this annual event 

throughout the week commencing Monday, 

7th February. Further information will follow 

and National Online Safety Parent Guides will 

be posted on our Facebook page. 

 

Allotment 

With Spring approaching, we are getting the school allotment ready 

for use. We're looking for some used car tyres to make vegetable 

planters from. We would be looking for around 8 tyres and 

wondered if anyone had any spare that they could donate to school. 

Please contact Mrs Robinson if you have any that you could give to 

us. It would be very much appreciated. 

Thank you for your support. 

Covid-19  

As you were previously made aware, due to 

being in enhanced measures following 

communication with Public Health, classes are 

continuing to not mix in school. The situation 

has been reviewed and due to continued 

positive cases of Covid-19 in school and the 

need to limit possible transmission, the 

enhanced measures will be extended and 

reviewed again at the end of next week. We 

again ask that social distancing is observed 

when dropping off and collecting your children 

at busy times.  

Thank you again for your patience and 

understanding. 

 

Parking Reminder 

We again politely ask that people do not stop 

on the school entrance markings in front of 

school and allow children to jump out onto 

Mowbray Road, as this poses a potential 

health and safety risk. Stopping on the 

markings should not take place between 8am 

and 5pm. Thank you for your support with this 

matter. 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to this week’s winners! 

1st Place Y2R 

2nd Place Y6C 

3rd Place Y5J & Y6B (joint) 

 

Stranger Danger 

A round of applause to our first classes taking 

part in ‘Clever Never Goes’ this week. The 

children were very sensible and demonstrated 

a very good awareness of danger! Our other 

children in Reception and Y1 will work on the 

unit next week.  

 

Holocaust Memorial Day 

This week, every class has been taking part in activities to learn 
about Holocaust Memorial Day. The theme this year is One Day 
and children have produced some fantastic pieces of work for 
a whole school display.  
 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. 

They have all had a superb week and have 

demonstrated a fantatic attitude and positive 

outlook. Examples include: improvement in 

handwriting, presentation and letter formation, 

excellent sentence writing, amazing speed and 

technique in rugby, excellent technique of 

moves during Y5 dancing in PE, fantastic 

expression when reading aloud, working really 

hard to make common denominators when 

comparing fractions, being a super speller and 

working on maths skills at home and becoming 

more confident! 

 


